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LB of Southwark 
Planning Division 
PO Box 64529 
London 
SE1P 5LX 

Our Ref:   2014/4591/P 
 Your Ref:  

Please ask for: Charles Rose 
Telephone: 020 7974 1971 

 
29 July 2014 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 

Address:  
Site of the former London Park Hotel 
80 Newington Butts, 
London 
SE1 4QU 
 
Proposal: 
Variation of approved drawings for increase in height of main building by 7.3m to 152.8m 
Above Ordnance Datum.  
Drawing Nos: Application ref: 14/AP/2207 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 


